
 
 

 

 

 

We continue our discount/reimbursement program to assist with your slash. We are currently 
working with three local companies, JWARD Industries, J’s Got Wood, Splintered Forest, and 
Colorado Wildfire Mitigation, LLC, providing a $75.00 discount paid for by the HOA toward your 
chipper service. 

As an HOA member or Associate Member, this is available to you once a year. The 
homeowner/member is responsible for any charges over and above the $75. This is a great 
benefit to you and we are sure you will want to take advantage of it and clear your property of 
potential fire danger. 

You may contact Justin at JWARD Industries, 720-231-4857, Josh at J’s Got Wood, 303-301-
4308, www.jsgotwood.com,Brad at Splintered Forest, 303-819-9840, 
SplinteredForestTreeService.com, or Eric at Colorado Wildfire Mitigation, 303-803-3246, 
coloradowildfiremitigation@gmail.com for arrangements. 

In addition, there is a new slash site at Crow Hill behind the ball fields, open Friday, Saturday 
and Sunday from 9:00 am to 3:00 pm; Park County residents, $15 pick-up load, $20 for non-
resident. This is another great opportunity to do some fire mitigation on your property and 
eliminate the fire danger. That site is closed in the winter, but look for it in the spring. Send us a 
copy of your paid invoice and we will reimburse you accordingly. Mailing address is: P.O. Box 
372, Bailey, CO 80421. 

 


